
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Friday 3rd February 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Tuesday 7th February we are celebrating ‘Safer Internet Day’. As well as doing 
activities in school this week, we are inviting parents/carers to complete the following 
survey: 
https://forms.office.com/e/kMpFhjC1Mf 
 
If you require any further information on internet safety, please visit our school website or 
the UK Safer Internet Centre on the links below: 
 
https://www.harpurhill.derbyshire.sch.uk/key-information/online-safety 
https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2023/parents-and-carers 
 
 
 
 
 
Jason White 
Computing Lead Teacher 
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